
February 26th, 2024 

The Board of Woodson County Commissioners met with the Yates Center City Council in a special 

meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, February 26th, 2024, at the Woodson County Fire Barn.  

The meeting was held to discuss the contractual agreement between the Yates Center City Council and 

the Woodson County Sheriff’s Office for dispatch services. 

The contract proposed by the City Council consisted of 26 paragraphs which were modified at the 

meeting to best represent the needs of both the city and the county. 

The city is to amend the contract in accordance with the changes and present it to the Sheriff’s Office for 

review. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                                    

        Justin Clark, Chairman 

 

Attest:              

            Tesla Bayles, Certified County Clerk                 Kevin Stuber, Vice-Chairman 

 

                                                                                                                          

        Jerry Sedlacek, Member 

 


